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May 22nd, 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
New gate 
To allow access to the 
community land to the south of 
the school grounds at all times, 
a self-closing ‘kissing gate’ 
has been installed over the 
weekend by CWAC, as 
pictured at right. 
 
While this will inevitably be of 
great interest to the children, 
this gate is not to be used by 
pupils coming to/from 
school, when the large gate is 
open, due to the potential for 
accidents, congestion and 
excessive wear and tear. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Reducing potential risk from dogs at busy times 
A sign is also to be installed to politely dissuade dog 
walkers from accessing the path to the community 
land during school drop-off/pick-up time, to minimise 
the potential risk of distress to both children and dogs 
when the path is congested. 
The times to be avoided are:  
08:40 – 09:00 and 15:00 – 15:20. 
This request also applies to parents accompanying 
their children to school – please do not bring a dog 
with you at these times.  
 
Kind regards, 

         
Duncan Rose     
Headteacher  


